
 
 
 
 

 
January 22, 2024 
 
Via E-Mail (Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov) 
 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
Attn: Mike Constantino 
525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor 
Springfield, IL 62761 

Re: Notice of Completion of Restructuring for Lake Bluff IL Endoscopy ASC, LLC d/b/a North 
Shore Endoscopy Center, Exemption #E-034-23 

Mr. Constantino: 

On behalf of Lake Bluff IL Endoscopy ASC, LLC d/b/a North Shore Endoscopy Center (the “Certificate 
Holder”), this notice is to advise you of the completion of the restructuring of the Certificate Holder in 
accordance with the key terms contained in Certificate of Exemption Application #E-034-23 (the 
“Application”). A copy of the approval letter for this Application is attached hereto at Exhibit A. 

The Restructuring was approved by the Bankruptcy Court on October 11, 2023 and was consummated on 
November 3, 2023 in accordance with the terms disclosed in the Application. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (615) 240-3715 or via email at 
LandC@amsurg.com. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 Crystal Brown 

 
Crystal Brown 
Sr. Licensure & Certification Specialist 
AmSurg
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